
From:  

Ellen Mendoza  

Email:  

ellenmendozalido@gmail.com  

Location:  

Portland  

Submitted written testimony to the Joint Committee on Transportation for the 6/4 Roadshow 
Hearing:  

Fix the streets and roads we have, Improve mass transit. Make more bike lanes that are fully separated 
from cars. Do not expand freeways. If we want to have a chance against climate change we have to have 
better ways to travel than cars with internal combustion engines.  
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